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CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE- RoHS Declaration   

  
 
RoHS Compliance  
ON Semiconductor hereby certifies that the "G" suffixed ON Semiconductor part numbers 
are in compliance with the European Union Directive, 2002/95/EC on the Restriction of the 
use of certain Hazardous Substances in electrical and electronic equipment (RoHS).  
 
Some of our Pb-free parts were released to market prior to the conversion of our part 
number nomenclature to include a G suffix. These parts are called intrinsically Pb-free. 
Their part numbers are being changed to include the G suffix as well. These parts are also 
compliant with the RoHS directive. 
 
The Pb contained in the non-G suffixed products is present for metallurgical bonding 
purposes. These products do not contain any of the other five hazardous materials 
(mercury, cadmium, hexavalent chromium, polybrominated biphenyls (PBB, 
polybrominated biphenyl ethers (PBDE)) above the allowable RoHS limits.   
 
We realize that some customers are not yet ready to make this change and may require 
additional time for conversion. We will manage these situations as an exception and work 
with our customers to enable a smooth transition. 
 
ON Semiconductor is committed to meeting the needs of our customers as they transition 
to RoHS compliance. 
 
  
 
Signature:/s/ Mark Wasilewski         Date: August 29, 2005  
        (authorized representative of ON Semiconductor)  
  
  
Name: Mark Wasilewski          Phone: 602-244-5114  
Title: Director, QA          
e-mail:m.wasilewski@onsemi.com  


